
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

AED TRAINING 

 

The church has purchased a Philips HeartStart OnSite Defibrillator 

AED.  On Wednesday night, February 27, 2019, after the Family      

Dinner, we will have an AED training class.  This class will be given by 

Jason Dominguez  (Laraine Sentz’ son, EMT for City of Newport News 

and on the Hazmat team).   

 

SUMMER 2019 MISSION TRIP OPPORTUNITY 
 

Calling GPBC servants! We need adult leaders to lead the youth on a 

mission trip. The youth council and WMU is interested in our church 

participating in Impact Virginia through the BGAV. Impact Virginia is 

hosting mission camps in Chesterfield (June 16-22), Eastern Shore 

(July 21-27) and Bluefield (June 23-29). We will choose the location/

week that works for the majority of the people. The cost is $300.00 

per person, a deposit of $100.00 is due to the church by Feb 24th.  

We hope to provide fundraising opportunities to off set a portion of the 

cost. If you are interested please contact Paige Belvin or Seth Gandee. 

 

CHURCH DOORS 
 

Please note that ALL church doors will be locked at the beginning of 

church services.  Someone will be at the Narthex door (the one      

nearest the office), if you need to get in after the service has begun. 

 

FLOWERS 

 

The flowers are given today by Ray and Pearl Goude’s family in        

celebration of their 65th wedding anniversary. 

 
  

 

 

 
G.U.E.S.T. is a coalition of religious and community        
organizations that provide hypothermic shelter during the 
winter months. G.U.E.S.T. operates 24 hours a day, 7 days 
a week during the winter months to provide a day shelter 
and a night shelter for the homeless in the Middle          
Peninsula area. 
 
The purpose of G.U.E.S.T. is to be a faith-based nonprofit 
organization with a Christ-centered vision to provide for the 
physical, spiritual, emotional, and other identified needs of 
the clients that are served. 
 

Truly I tell you, whatever you did for one of the 

least of these brothers and sisters of mine, you did 

for me.”  Matthew 25:40    

                                                        

We are so very grateful to all the GUEST volunteers for giving of 
their time and other resources to care for others in need!  
 

GPBC will host GUEST March 11 – March 18  
if you would like to help - you can do so by: 

 

Work a shift: 5:15pm -11pm, 11pm-5am or 5-7;30am. 
Bring any of the items listed: There is a list of items needed on 

the WMU table in the narthex to sign up. 
 

Groves Memorial Presbyterian Church is partnering with us 
again this year and will provide meals for entire week. 
Rachel and L.T. Wells will prepare breakfast every morning with 
the Ruritan’s Club support in paying for the breakfast supplies 

 
Please call Pauline Littell at 804-815-8030, or Ted Fisher 757-
870-4156 if you would like to volunteer or have any questions. 
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